
From: Gibson, Deborah
To: David Berman
Cc: White, Kimi
Subject: RE: Snail Mail
Date: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 9:43:53 AM

Thank you for this information.  I’m sorry to hear your injured.  Please keep me informed when you
 are headed back to SV. 
 
Debbie
 

From: David Berman [mailto:berman.dlb@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 9:43 AM
To: Gibson, Deborah
Subject: Re: Snail Mail
 
My temporary address is PO Box 1738, Cave Creek, AZ 85327.
 
Hope to be back in SV when my broken leg heals.
 
Hope this info helps.
 
David Berman
 
 
On Wed, Jul 1, 2015 at 7:39 AM, Gibson, Deborah <Deborah.Gibson@idwr.idaho.gov>
 wrote:
Hello David,

Because not everyone serves documents via email we do need a mailing address for you.  The
 post office is flagging your returned mail with "Temporarily Away," will you be returning
 soon or do you have another address we can use?

Debbie

-----Original Message-----
From: David Berman [mailto:berman.dlb@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 4:11 PM
To: Gibson, Deborah
Subject: Snail Mail

Deborah, I don't need hard copies,  I am receiving everything via email.

Thanks,  David Berman
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